
 

 

 
 
 
I would like to convey my warmest greetings to everyone 
marking Usher Syndrome Awareness Day in Canada. 
 
Usher Syndrome Awareness Day provides an opportunity to 
raise public awareness of Usher Syndrome. I am certain that 
everyone participating in today’s event will appreciate the 
opportunity to learn more about the condition and how they 
can support those affected by it. 
 
I would like to commend the Usher Syndrome Coalition for 
their commitment to accelerating research and improving the 
quality of life of indidivuals living with Usher Syndrome. 
 
I wish you all an memorable experience. 
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